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The next Parentsô Club meeting will be held 

on Thursday 23rd August at 9am. All are 
invited to discuss some major activities 

planned before the end of the year. 
 

School fees are due now. Contact the school if a 

payment plan needs to be set up. 

Can any other outstanding payments for 

excursions, camps, etc be paid for ASAP please. 
 

Random Act of Kindness:  
This weekôs givers are: Olivia, Declan N and 

Myla. 
Well done to last weekôs givers ï Callum, 

Kaedyn and Taylah G  
 

DVD Orders for the School Production close on 
Friday 31st August. These cost $20 each and 
must for paid for when ordering at the office. 

 
 

Enrolment forms for 2019 are now due.  
Scheduled Open Days for new families have finished. 
However, other days can be arranged upon request. 

Contact the school if an appointment is needed. 
 

School working bee for major 
construction of our sandpit is 

planned for Sunday 23rd 
September. 

Contact the office if you can assist. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

DIRECT BANK DEPOSIT 

Account Name:  

Tallygaroopna Primary School 

BSB: 063ð527 

Account number: 0090 7788 
Please ensure you include family name and 

payment description as reference. 
 

 
 

 

TERM 3 NO. 25    13th August 2018 

News from the Principalõs Desk 
 
Hi everyone 
We are nearly half way through Term 3 and the countdown is now 
on for our School Production. We have about 5 more weeks of full 
scale rehearsals and the students are doing a wonderful job with 
this currently. Information regarding the night is in this edition of 
the newsletter and orders for the DVD are now open. These will 
close at the end of August ï so get in quick to avoid 
disappointment.  
One of our highlights of the year is on Friday night also ï the 
annual School Disco. This night is always a lot of fun and the 
Parents Club put on a great show on the evening. We will be 
setting up on Thursday afternoon, so if you can help please 
contact the office.  
All families should have received a Review Survey and it would 
be appreciated if these were returned by Friday 31st August ï 
there will be a secret prize drawn when these are all handed in. 
As always, we appreciate everyoneôs feedback ï an online 
version is also available for families to complete if needed. This 
survey should only take 5-10 minutes to do. 
The Parent Opinion Survey also began a couple of weeks ago 
and families should have received a letter regarding this in the 
mail. If you have not received this or have misplaced this letter ï 
please contact the school and a new one will be sent home. We 
are hopeful for an 80% response rate if possible. 
In this edition of the newsletter, there is specific information in 
regard to the Grade 1/2 Activity Night and Sleepover, the working 
bee on the sandpit and Year  7 placements for 2019. Please read 
these items carefully and donôt hesitate to contact the school if 
any clarification is needed. 
Finally, our Transition program for new Foundation students for 
2019 has begun and we have started to present a number of 
enrolment T-shirts to children who will be coming to our school in 
the new year. We look forward to many more presentations over 
the next few weeks as we continue to build on our great enrolment 
figure of 85 into the future. Dates for our Orientation Program for 
Term 4 have also been announced and we look forward to our 
new Foundation students feeling part of our school over the next 
few months. All of these families are welcome to attend any 
school events which are held for the rest of the year ï please 
spread this message around the local community. 
Karen will be at school for the whole week to attend to any matters 
that arise throughout the week. I look forward to catching up 
with some parents at the Disco on Friday night. 

David Brodie (Principal) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Tallygaroopna-Primary-School/537390216312887
http://www.localsmallschools.com.au/
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School Review ð Consultation with the School Community 

 
When completing a Pre Review Self Evaluation, our school collaborates with the community to arrive at a 
shared, evidence-informed understanding of how well the school has performed over the life of the School 
Strategic Plan (SSP) and to identify levels of proficiency against all 16 FISO Dimensions. 
 
These include: 
 
Building practice excellence    Curriculum planning and assessment 
Building leadership teams    Empowering students and building school pride 
Setting expectations and promoting inclusion  Building Communities 
Evidence-based high impact teaching strategies  Evaluating impact on learning 
Instructional and shared leadership   Strategic resource management 
Vision, values and culture    Health and wellbeing 
Intellectual engagement and self awareness  Parents and carers as partners 
Global citizenship     Networks with schools, services and agencies 
 

THESE FISO DIMENSIONS MAY BE DISCUSSED AT THE SCHOOL COUNCIL LEVEL. 

 

Part of the consultation process will involve a School Review Survey being sent home. This has been sent 
home and it would be appreciated if it is returned by Friday 31st August. Main feedback encouraged will be 
based on the following key questions? 

 
1. What does our school do well? 

 
2. What would we like to see our school doing well in 5-10 years time? 

 
3. What are the things we need to work on in order to build the bridge from question 1 to 2? 
 
4. What is the schools fundamental reason for existence? 

 
a. What is the purpose of the school? 

 
b. What do we value in the school? 

 
c. What does the school stand for and how does it want to operate? 

 
d. What are the influences that will impact on our school in the next 4 years? 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/82PNQ8N 
 

  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/82PNQ8N
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Photos of the Week ð Northerners Soccer Team 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

COLES SPORTS FOR SCHOOLS VOUCHERS 
 

As a school community we were able to collect 9720 vouchers. Late last term I put an 

order in for a variety of sports equipment, aiming for value of points as much as 

possible. This package of sporting equipment arrived last week. It was very exciting 

to open all the boxes and pump up the new balls. Some of these items will go into 

general play use and other equipment will be used during sport time in Phys Ed or 

with a teacher. Thank you to everyone who helped collect the vouchers and enabled 

us to purchase some new sports equipment for Tallygaroopna Primary School. 
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Photos of the Week ð First Aid in Schools Program 
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

Our Jump Off day last Wednesday was cancelled 
because of wet weather. This day has been rescheduled 
to this Wednesday 15th August from 11.30am to midday.  

All are welcome. 
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Sandpit Working Bee  

 
This will be held on Sunday 23 rd  September beginning at 9am 

finis hing with a BBQ lunch with some light refreshments. We 

hope that this working bee will be well supported.  

 

If you can help out on the day please contact the school to 

assist with catering .  Thanks in anticipation.  
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Orientation Program for 2018  ð Foundation Students 

for 2019  

 
The following days have been scheduled for new Foundation 

students for 2018. This Orientation Program is essential to 

starting school. Dates are below:  

 

Day 1 ð Tuesday 16th October (9am ð 11am) Kinder Day ð walk 

kids back at 11am 

 

Day 2 ð Tuesday 30th October (9am ð 11.30am) Kinder Day ð 

walk kids back at 11.30am  

 

Day 3 ð Tuesday 13th November (9am ð 2pm) Kinder Day ð pick 

up from school at 2pm  

 

Day 4 ð Tuesday 27th November (9am ð 2pm) Kinder Day ð pick 

up from school at 2pm  

 

Day 5 (Statewide) ð Tuesday 11th December (all day)  

 

 
We look forward to seeing you soon,  
Staff at Tallygaroopna PS 
 

http://kurld.com/image.php?pic=/images/school/school-06.jpg
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj0hMXM6r3PAhUEqJQKHY4xBqAQjRwIBw&url=http://quotesideas.com/welcome-back-to-school-sayings-messages-2015-2016/&psig=AFQjCNF4IwY7uTGidj6ckrRN1E2V8Ml9Lg&ust=1475556533169170
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School Production  

 

 
 


